
WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

HOLY MASS 
 

Saint Rose of Lima Church 
82 High Street, Littleton, NH 03561 
 Saturday 4:00pm 
 Sunday 8:00am and 10:30am 
 Monday, Tuesday, and Friday at 8:30am 
 Thursday 6:00pm 
 

Our Lady of the Snows Mission Church 
403 Main Street, Franconia, NH 03580 
 Saturday 6:00pm 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
 

St. Rose of Lima Church 
 Thursday 12:00pm - 5:50pm 

RECONCILIATION 

Saint Rose of Lima Church 
 Thursday 5:00pm - 5:45pm 
 Friday  7:45am - 8:15am 
 Saturday 3:00pm - 3:30pm 
 By appointment 

CONNECT WITH US 

Parish Office:  77 Clay Street, Littleton, NH 03561 
 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday  9:15am - 1:15pm 
 

Phone:  (603) 444-2593       Fax: (603) 444-3126 
 

Email: srlandols@gmail.com 
 

Website: https://strosechurchnh.org 
 

Facebook: Saint Rose of Lima Parish & Our Lady of   
                    the Snows 

January 12, 2025 



Praised be Jesus Christ, now and forever! This 
weekend, we celebrate the Feast of the Baptism of the 
Lord. While we celebrated the Solemnity of the 
Epiphany last weekend, the Lord’s Baptism is another 
moment of Epiphany in His life and ministry. When the 
Father Himself spoke from the heavens, Jesus was 
revealed and manifested as the Son of the Father, 
God’s anointed one. The Lord Jesus was baptized by 
John the Baptist not because He needed to be 
baptized (He had no sin), but because by His baptism, 
He made holy the waters of our own baptism. This 
feast also marks the official end of the liturgical 
season of Christmas. We resume the season of 
Ordinary Time on Monday, and so the decorations in 
the Church will be taken down after this weekend. (A 
word of gratitude to all who donate their time to 
decorate our Church and to take down the 
decorations; a lot of work goes into this!) 
 

The month of January is dedicated to the Holy Name 
of Jesus. As the Catechism tells us, “to pray ‘Jesus’ is 
to invoke him and to call him within us. His name is 
the only one that contains the presence it signifies. 
Jesus is the Risen One, and whoever invokes the 
name of Jesus is welcoming the Son of God who 
loved him and who gave himself up for him” (CCC 
2666). It is a common practice, and a long-standing 
tradition, to pray the “Jesus prayer,” which goes like 
this: “Lord Jesus Christ, Son of God, have mercy on 
me, a sinner.” This short prayer, or just simply 
invoking the name of Jesus, invites the Lord to be 
present to us throughout the day. It is one of the 
shortest, and most powerful, forms of prayer. This 
month dedicated to His holy name also reminds us to 
always use His name with reverence, and never in 
vain, as the second commandment requires of us. In a 
world that so often uses this holy name in vain and 
disrespectfully, and even blasphemously, let’s resolve 
as those who love the Lord to only use His name with 
the great reverence and respect it deserves.  
 

I want to publicly express my gratitude to the music 
ministry of our parish who have worked so hard to 
implement some new music with the introduction of 
the new pew missals. They have gone above and 
beyond, including adding many additional rehearsals, 
to learn how to sing this music. They have done a 
tremendous job. I thank them for their dedication, 
faithfulness, and for sharing their gifts and talents with 
us to help us better worship God at Holy Mass.  
 

May God bless you all! 

Saturday, January 11th 
4:00pm (SRL) 
     † Neri Fougere by Lorraine Fougere 
6:00pm (OLS) 
     All parishioners and guests 
 

Sunday, January 12th 
8:00am (SRL) 
     Healing for family members by a parishioner 
10:30am (SRL) - incense will be used 
     † Daniel J. Brady, Jr. (6th Anniversary) by his family 
 

Monday, January 13th 
8:30am (SRL) 
     † Deceased members of the Badowski family by  
     Phil and Peggy Fujawa 
 

Tuesday, January 14th 
8:30am (SRL) 
     † Deceased members of the Lareau family 
 

Thursday, January 16th 
6:00pm (SRL) 
     † Holy souls in purgatory by the Dandurand family 
 

Friday, January 17th 
8:30am (SRL) 
     † Ercole J. Mossi by Teresa Mossi 
 

Saturday, January 18th 
4:00pm (SRL) 
     † Donna McCullock by Chuck and Theresa Jellison 
6:00pm (OLS) 
     † Paul Francis Coulter by Frank and Elaine 
     Andrews 
 

Sunday, January 19th 
8:00am (SRL) 
     All parishioners and guests 
10:30am (SRL) - incense will be used 
     † Frank Mai by Doug and Barbara Grella 
 

(† indicates that the individual is deceased.) 
St. Rose of Lima Church (SRL) 

Our Lady of the Snows Mission Church (OLS) 



Pray for Sue Tibbetts, Eric McNail, Ginny Carpenter, 
Brien Ward, Dave Glover, Kathryn Gray, Colleen 
Lussier, Raymond Hopkins, Kathleen Plante, Frank 
Shaw, Terry Wagner, Donna M. Varao, Monica 
Boccieri, Mary Helen Stefekos, Linda Hadfield, Mary 
Perry, Louie Lavoie, Tim Christ, Joan Santy, Peter 
Borsotti, Tiffany Hale, Beverly Hunt, George 
Thompson, Deb Considine, Kate Kelly, Rowan Hagan-
Howe, Catherine Farias, Leon Arazny, Maurice 
Stebbins, George Dimick, Jr., Maureen Eaton, James 
Palmerchuck, Melissa Roy, Anna Rioux, Edward 
Latta, Susan Aubin Ash, Betty Meunier, and Dawn 
Bartz that they may find comfort and healing in Christ. 
 

(No name will be placed on the list without that 
individual’s permission.) 

Nʇʙ Mʗʕʋʅʃʎ Mʃʕʕ Sʇʖʖʋʐʉ 
 

This weekend, the music ministry will begin to 
introduce a new musical Mass setting for the various 
sung parts of Mass (such as the Gloria, the Lamb of 
God, etc.). There are several reasons for this. First of 
all, the Source and Summit Missal has different 
musical Mass settings than the previous hymnals we 
used to use, and so we have to learn the new ones in 
the current missal. Secondly, in its liturgy, the Church 
has always had different music selections for the 
various liturgical seasons to better emphasize the 
spirit of that season. In Lent, you would have a simpler 
and more somber Mass setting, and in Easter, you 
would have a more festive Mass setting, for example. 
Lastly, while change can be difficult, changing the 
music selections at Mass makes us more attentive to 
the words we are saying. When we sing the same 
melody all the time, we may sing the words merely out 
of habit without thinking about their meaning. In the 
parish happenings email sent out weekly, we have a 
link to the new musical Mass setting we will be using. 
Please use this link to learn the new setting and 
familiarize yourself with the melodies. 

Vʑʅʃʖʋʑʐ Cʊʃʎʋʅʇ 
 

Reserve the Vocation Chalice for your home. Go to 
https://saintroseoflimaparish1.flocknote.com/
signup/184874 or call the parish office to schedule a 
week to pray in front of the Vocation Chalice each day 
for an increase and perseverance of vocations. 
 

Additional information is available on the sign-up 
page. Please call the parish office with any questions. 
 

The Belcastro family will have the Vocation Chalice in 
their home the week of January 12th. 

 

“Pray therefore that the Lord of the harvest will send 
out laborers into His harvest.”  ― Matthew 9:38 

On Sunday, January 5th we welcomed into our faith 
community Easton James Fifield, son of Kyle and 
Brittany Fifield. 

 

May God bless them all! 



Please join us for a Bible study on the Gospel of John 
on Tuesday evenings from 6:00pm - 7:00pm in the 
parish hall of St. Rose of Lima Church. You do not 
have to commit to coming to all the sessions; please 
join us when your schedule allows. 

You are warmly invited to the Diocese of Manchester’s 
Annual Respect Life Mass, a beautiful celebration of 
the sacredness of every human life on Friday, January 
17th at 12:10pm at St. Joseph Cathedral in 
Manchester. There will be a post-Mass talk for high 
school students about being pro-life in college. 
Presented by the UNH pro-life club. 
 

We encourage all schools and parents of high school 
students interested in attending to register at https://
form.jotform.com/243373214162045. 

Oʄʕʇʔʘʃʐʅʇʕ ʈʑʔ ʖʊʇ Wʇʇʍ 
 

Sunday: The Baptism of the Lord 
Monday: St. Hilary 
Friday:  St. Anthony 
Next Sunday: 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Rʇʃʆʋʐʉʕ ʈʑʔ ʖʊʇ Wʇʇʍ 
 

Sunday: Is 40:1-5, 9-11/Ps 104:1b-2, 3-4, 24-25, 
  27-28, 29-30 (1)/Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/Lk 
  3:15-16, 21-22   
Monday: Heb 1:1-6/Ps 97:1 and 2b, 6 and 7c, 9/
  Mk 1:14-20   
Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9/Mk 
  1:21-28 
Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9/
  Mk 1:29-39 
Thursday: Heb 3:7-14/Ps 95:6-7c, 8-9, 10-11/Mk 
  1:40-45 
Friday:  Heb 4:1-5, 11/Ps 78:3 and 4bc, 6c-7, 8/
  Mk 2:1-12 
Saturday: Heb 4:12-16/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15/Mk 2:13
  -17 
Next Sunday: Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 (3)/1 
  Cor 12:4-11/Jn 2:1-11 

Middle school and high school youth ministry will be 
meeting in the parish hall of Our Lady of the Snows 
Mission Church in Franconia this Sunday, January 
12th from 5:00pm - 7:00pm for a Christmas/New Year 
Jubilee party. All students are welcome to attend! 
Snacks and drinks will be provided. 
 

For more information, please contact Monica 
Laflamme at monica.laflamme@roadrunner.com or 
Father Ryan at ramazeen@rcbm.org. 

Eʐʆ ʑʈ Yʇʃʔ Dʑʐʑʔ Sʖʃʖʇʏʇʐʖʕ 
 

An end of year donor statement will be emailed via 
Flocknote to all parishioners who used offertory 
envelopes or online giving during 2024. If we do not 
have a valid email address for you, a statement will be 
mailed. If you do not receive your statement, please 
contact the parish office. 



Pʃʕʖʑʔʃʎ Sʖʃʈʈ 
 

Reverend Ryan C. Amazeen | Pastor 
(603) 444-2593 ramazeen@rcbm.org 
 

Deacon Stephen Noyes | Permanent Deacon 
(603) 444-5930 alkhall@roadrunner.com 
 

Administrative Assistant/Notary | Linda Noyes 
(603) 444-2593 srlandols@gmail.com 
 

Parish Catechetical Leader | Lindsey Foss 
(603) 631-0720 LindseyCFoss@gmail.com 
 

Safe Environment Coordinator | Christine Will 
(302) 399-9345 christinelwill@outlook.com 
 

Pʃʔʋʕʊ Iʐʈʑʔʏʃʖʋʑʐ 
 

New Parishioners Welcome! Please register online at 
strosechurchnh.org/our-parish/parish-registration/. 
We’re glad you’ve joined us! 
 

Baptisms: Please contact the parish office. 
 

Communion Calls: A priest, deacon, or Extraordinary 
Minister of Holy Communion will be happy to visit. 
Please call the parish office to schedule a visit. 
 

Anointing of the Sick: The Sacrament of the Sick is 
available to anyone facing serious health issues. 
Please contact the parish office to schedule a visit. 
 

Marriages: Couples should contact the parish office 
for an appointment at least six months prior to the 
desired wedding date. Gʋʘʇ Oʐʎʋʐʇ Tʑʆʃʛ! 

 

Donate online by visiting the website 
below or by scanning the QR code to 
the left with your smartphone camera 
for your Sunday offering. 
 

saintroseoflimaparish1.flocknote.com/
give/22367 

 

For all online giving options go to: 
saintroseoflimaparish1.flocknote.com/fundit/give 

Sʖ. Rʑʕʇ ʑʈ Lʋʏʃ Nʇʙ Cʃʖʊʑʎʋʅ Cʇʏʇʖʇʔʛ 
 

West Main Street, Littleton, NH 
 

For information or to purchase a lot, please contact 
the parish office at (603) 444-2593. 

Kʐʋʉʊʖʕ ʑʈ Cʑʎʗʏʄʗʕ 
O’Nʇʋʎ Cʑʗʐʅʋʎ 1835 

 

Financial Secretary - Greg Brown 
(603) 823-8166 

Pʃʔʋʕʊ Fʋʐʃʐʅʋʃʎ Sʗʒʒʑʔʖ 
 

We’re grateful that you’re part of our faith family and 
appreciate your time, talent, and generosity. 

 

December 23rd - December 29th 

 

        Offertory    $4,887.18 
        Christmas   $7,214.00 
        Fuel         $55.00 
        Online Giving   $2,295.27 
        Other    $2,528.79 

 

December 30th - January 5th 

 

        Offertory    $5,134.45 
        Solemnity of Mary  $2,064.50 
        Fuel    $1,133.50 
        Online Giving   $7,328.12 
        Other    $1,412.48 

 

Your continued support keeps our programs and 
parish vibrant. 

Thank you for your generous support 
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Four Generations
Serving You Since 1920
84 Main Street, Littleton

444-6771

MARKET & DELI
Porfido’s

17 Boynton Lane •  Littleton, NH
HometownEyecareNH.com

CONTACT ME
Marques Milbourne 

mmilbourne@4LPi.com
(800) 477-4574 x1752

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

Bookkeeping, Payroll & Tax
 "Promoting clarity and 

confidence in your finances"
603.945.8047 • hello@alpinefinancial.co

Mary Rouillard

Premier Painters
Pat Henry

PAINTER AND DECORATOR
Licensed & Insured

617.697.6643
pathenry3@gmail.com

328 Toad Hill Rd., Franconia, NH 03580

Arrow Express Auto Repair
For all your automotive needs

151 Union St / Littleton NH 03561
(603) 444 9919

Brakes - Exhaust - Tires - Diagnosis - Alignment

ARROWARROW
Express Auto Care

Paul Miscio / Owner
369 South Rd, Bethlehem, NH

603.667.5435 / peakcarpentrynh@gmail.com

81 Main Street (rear) Littleton, NH - Find us next to the League of NH Craftsmen
OPEN: Wed-Sat 9am-2pm or by appointment

www.buildingprofessionalsine.com  -  603-869-0100

Shop & Browse
Cabinetry • Countertops

Flooring • Tile
Windows • Doors
Decking & more!

Design-Build Services
Kitchens • Baths

Additions • Master Suites
Decks • Exteriors

Windows & more!


